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20th October 2009

An invitation to Heads of Schools and Colleges

To a conference on Food, Health and Climate Change, Dec 4 & 5, 2009, St. John’s Auditorium, Bangalore

Dear Sir / Madam,

Schools and colleges can be important nodal points of societal change today. Evolving and expanding institutional roles can also infuse a new vibrancy to the education sector. We invite you, as Mahatma Gandhiji said, to Be the Change you wish to see in the world!

Food and health, along with climate change, are expected to become crucial issues in the future. Scientists and experts are now alerting us about how today’s foods are increasingly unhealthy and unwholesome. They have the potential of slow-poisoning us, of affecting our children’s lives and learning potential quite severely in the future.  

This conference brings together some passionate and brilliant thinkers in these areas, to share their understanding and research findings and deliberate on positive ways forward. The conference space would provide opportunities for interacting with other heads of institutions and educators, professionals and NGOs for meaningful discussions and action.

We request you to study the conference brochure enclosed, and join a movement for good, safe foods.  Other than principals, members of the management and EVS teachers / senior teachers who are influential in the school will find this conference meaningful. A registration form is attached or can be downloaded from our website,
www. bhoomiconference .org

Finally, while working on such tough issues, we need to replenish ourselves!  There will be nutritious and delicious organic food served at the conference and it will include wonderful food for the soul, in the form of a Sufi Music Programme by the renowned Mir Mukthiar Ali.

With best wishes,

Seetha Ananthasivan



Director, Bhoomi Network
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